
 
 Docket No. CP16-10-000  

Weekly Report No. 27 
Report Period: 04/28/2018 to 05/4/2018 

 
 

APPENDIX C  

AGENCY CORRESPONDENCE AND RESPONSES 
 
Bradshaw and Mobley Compressor Sites  
On April 25th, MVP Environmental Coordinator Matthew Hoover received a Notice of Violation (NOV) 
from the West Virginia Department of Environmental Protection (WVDEP). The NOV is associated with 
the partial inspection completed on April 3, 2018 at the Mobley substation, Bradshaw substation, and the 
cleared ROW between the two substations. MVP is in the process of writing a response letter to the 
WVDEP. A copy of the NOV is included in Appendix C.  
 






















